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Dear Readers, 
 

Please welcome the second issue of the latest innovation of the Faculty of Economics and 
Social Sciences of the Szent István University. By publishing a monthly newsletter, we wish to 
share the most important events and activities of the Faculty in each month and inform you about 
the coming events. On behalf of the editors, we hope that you will enjoy it. Please feel free to 
share news and photos with us about the events by sending them to the International Office. 
 

On 2nd of December, some of our master 
students (Rural development and 
agribusiness course) took part in a field trip 
to a family farm in Sárkeszi, managed by one 
of our former PhD student’s family. 

 
The aim of this trip was to get an overview 

how a diversified family farm operates in 
Hungary and get to know more about the 
conditions of agricultural farming in the 
country. 

 
In the first two weeks of December, over 

400 students graduated successfully at 
bachelor and master level. Based on the 
feedbacks from the graduation board 
members, students were very well-prepared 
and performed well at the exams. 

 
 

On 17 December, the most important 
event of the semester, the „harvest time”, i.e. 
the official graduation ceremony took place in 
the Aula, with the participation of hundreds 
of happy graduates and thousands of friends 
and family members.  

 
It is followed by the well-deserved holiday 

for students and teachers until 1 January. 

  
 
Good luck for everyone in the exam period! 
 

Practical information: 

 30 January – 5 February 
registration week, when students have 
to register for the semester and the 
subjects. 

 Spring semester will start on 6 
February.  

Please keep the deadlines and check the 
gtk.sziu.hu website for the spring semester 
schedules. 


